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Summary: Child and Family Practice Review  

of the Death of a Youth in the Care of the Director in 2021 
 

Circumstances of the Fatality 

The review examined the ministry services provided to a youth who died. The youth was 
receiving guardianship services at the time of the death.  
 
Findings 

The permanency and health needs of the youth were thoroughly addressed through 
collaborative, consistent planning amongst a large care team. When the youth’s health 
needs increased, the ministry worked with members of the care team to develop 
planning to address the youth’s needs.  

Actions 

No actions were required to address the findings of the review.  

The review was completed in February 2022. 
 


